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Cincinnati/Northern Kentucky International Airport 
 

Operations Memorandum 
 
 
 

To: CVG Airport Airlines, Tenants and Concessionaires 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, Director - Customer Services 
 

Subject: Construction at A1 
 

Date: December 2, 2013 
 

The loading bridge at Concourse A, gate 1, will be removed on Tuesday, December 3rd.  Caution 
should be used while driving on the ramp, as heavy equipment will be staged for use in the 
removal of the bridge.  Roadways and paths will have additional barricades to indicate the work 
area. Remain clear of the gate A1 construction area as indicated in the figure below. 
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